
WELCOME TO  
BRYNTIRION            

COMPREHENSIVE 
SCHOOL - KEY STAGE 3 





CROESO! 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
We extend a warm welcome to all Year 6 pupils and parents. Under      
normal circumstances we would be inviting you to attend an Open        
Evening at Bryntirion Comprehensive School. However we can invite you 
to take a virtual look around the school and all that is available using the 
link below. We hope the video helps those pupils transferring to            
secondary school September 2021. 
 
https://youtu.be/5x5Kv1Ix2DQ 
 
Bryntirion is a popular, successful and happy school where all children 
and young people have outstanding opportunities and experiences. We 
value everyone equally, and make it our mission to develop the skills and 
talents that all pupils undoubtedly have.  
 
The Local Education Authority (LEA) will open the online application site 
on Monday 19th October 2020 at 10.00am. The closing date for receipt of 
applications by the local authority is Friday 22nd January 2021.  
 
Parents/guardians must submit an application for a Year 7 place; there is 
no automatic allocation of places. If an application is not submitted, your 
child will not be admitted and will not be permitted to start at a secondary 
school. You are able to apply online via Bridgend County Borough        
Council Website. If you have already signed up to My Account on the 
website, you just need to log in and complete the online application for a 
secondary school place. This is by far the best means of applying. You 
will see an on-screen confirmation that the application has been received 
and you can also log back into your My Account at any time and check 
the application and submission details.  
  
The quality of our relationships with parents and pupils is important to us, 
and we look forward to welcoming you next September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr Pawar 
Headteacher 

https://youtu.be/5x5Kv1Ix2DQ



